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The annual Walk or Run for Georgetown Hospital is back IN ONE LOCATION this year on
Sunday, September 25th at the Gellert Community Centre!

The Walk or Run for Georgetown Hospital is one of the hospital’s largest fundraisers each year.
Attendees can look forward to even more fun and excitement than ever before with registration including a free event shirt, amazing goodie bag stuffed
with gifts from local businesses, food and an onsite vendor market!

This event is for all ages and abilities! Not a runner? No problem, as both runners and walkers will enjoy the beautiful trails surrounding the Gellert
Community Centre on either the 5KM or 3KM route. Plus, you have the option of registering as an individual or as a team with your family, friends,
neighbours, work colleagues or teammates!

“It was so great to see community residents of all ages participate in last year’s hybrid event. Seeing the kids hockey teams and their parents walk in
support of local healthcare was one of my fondest memories,” says Betty D’Oliveira, chair of the event committee. “We are thrilled to be going back to
having everyone at one location at the Gellert Community Centre this year.”

The funds raised from this event will support Georgetown Hospital’s most urgent equipment needs which translate into quicker assessment, earlier
diagnosis, and life-saving treatment for members of our community. Last year’s event raised over $80,000 and with your help we know we can make
2022 even bigger!

To register your team or for more information visit www.ghfwalkrun.ca.

Georgetown Kia is a proud supporter of the Walk
or Run for Georgetown Hospital each year
This year they are pleased to host the Foundation’s first ever Kia Captain’s Kickoff Party at
their beautiful state-of-the-art dealership located at 15 Mountainview Road in Georgetown.
This kickoff event will be an opportunity for Walk or Run team captains to learn more
about team fundraising, day of event activities and enjoy some food and refreshments at the
dealership.

“It is our honour and privilege to support such an important cause here in our community”,
said Georgetown Kia owner Tony Garofoli. “We are thrilled to see the Walk or Run for
Georgetown Hospital return in person this year at the Gellert Community Centre. It is a fun
event for the entire family that brings our community together, which is what it is all about.

This community has shown us overwhelming support over the years and every bit we can
giveback to show our appreciation - we will do it!”

GET READY TO WALK OR
RUN TOGETHER FOR
GEORGETOWN HOSPITAL!
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